
GLENVILLE STATE COLLEGE 

STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION 

Minutes 

April 1st, 2021 

I. President Tarman called the meeting to order at 12:32pm. 

II. Public Comment 

i. Katarina Pawlowski asked about what will happen since all but one member of the 

board is graduating. 

i. President Tarman stated more information will be available after Homecoming 

when the current board has a chance to discuss that. Also, elections will be 

coming up soon. 

III. Roll call was taken by Parliamentarian Pelfrey. 

IV. Swearing in of new members: 

i. Jacob Atkins 

ii. Nick Erlewine 

iii. Garrett Watts 

iv. Arikka Smith 

V. Review of last week’s minutes: 

i. Senator Hutton motioned to approve minutes. 

ii. Senator Allison seconded the motion. 

iii. Motion passes. 

VI. President’s Report (Only the President may speak at this time) 

i. President Tarman spoke on the President’s Cabinet meeting: 

i. FAFSA holds will be placed on accounts of those who have not filed for the 

FAFSA. This means you won’t be able to register for the next semester’s classes 

until that hold is released. 

ii. A hold will also be placed if more than $1,000.00 is owed to the college and no 

payment plan is in place. 

ii. President Tarman stated that a 2-year course schedule will be released and priority 

scheduling will be done away with. 

i. Advisor Keene mentioned that seats will also not be held for incoming freshmen 

since the number of seats available in each class is based on data and numbers 

from several previous years. 

iii. President Tarman mentioned that the Academic Success Center would like to know 

what services students would like available during extended hours. 

i. Senator Allison stated just the space would be nice to have. 

ii. Advisor Carr mentioned that SSS has extended hours until 8pm Monday through 

Thursday for members, and she can look into extending further during finals 

week. 

iv. President Tarman stated that Lisa Smarr will open the Musket back up until 10pm 

beginning April 8th, but the meal swipes will not be brought back until the fall 

semester. 

v. President Tarman mentioned that there have been issues with students going to 

administration before coming to SGA with problems. SGA cannot address issues if 

we don’t know about the issues. 

VII. Executive Reports: 



i. Vice-President Spinks: Nothing at this time. 

ii. Parliamentarian Pelfrey: 



vi.


